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Design Memo 24-07 
 

 
May 14, 2024 

 
TO: All Design Personnel and Consultants 
 
FROM: /s/Elizabeth P. Mouser   
 Elizabeth P. Mouser 
 Standards & Policy Director 
 
SUBJECT: 2024 INDOT Standard Drawings 
 
EFFECTIVE: Lettings on or after September 1, 2024 
 
The 2024 INDOT Standard Drawings are now available from the Standard Drawings webpage at 
https://www.in.gov/dot/div/contracts/standards/drawings/index.html. The webpage has been 
reorganized to contain the current year and prior year’s Standard Drawings.  All other years have 
been consolidated to a new page. 

The "2024 Standard Drawing Index" link is to an Excel file, filtered to display the list of new 
drawings and drawings revised since the previous publication.  
 
As a reminder, Standard Drawings are published each year and become effective on September 
1st of the publication year, e.g., the 2024 Standard Drawings are effective for contracts letting on 
or after September 1, 2024.  
 
Questions about this memo should be sent to DesignManualInquiries@indot.in.gov 
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